
Vehicle Overturns Off Clifton Terrace 
Road In Godfrey, Road Closed For 
Period
by Dan Brannan, Content Director
October 27 2023 7:53 AM

 

GODFREY - Godfrey Fire Protection District personnel responded to a report of a 
vehicle overturned off Clifton Terrace Road in Godfrey at 6:36 a.m. on Friday, Oct. 27, 
2023.



Thankfully, the person involved in the crash was not seriously injured, Godfrey Fire 
Protection District Assistant Chief Thomas Wills said.

The road was closed down for a brief period until a tow truck came and recovered the 
vehicle, the assistant chief said.

He said there have been multiple crashes in the area and he advised that anyone driving 
in the area slow down to the speed limit of 35 mph to be safe.

 


